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RECOMMENDATION 
 

1. CABINET is RECOMMENDED to note the priorities for 2020-21. 
 

Executive Summary 
 

2. The priorities for 2020-21 should be noted: 
 

3. The Oxfordshire Safeguarding Adults Board (OSAB) are required to report 
annually on the work of the Board and of its partners, assessing the position 
of the partnerships in relation to the safeguarding adults at risk within 
Oxfordshire. 
 

4. Members of CABINET are recommended to note that the adult safeguarding 
partnership is working across Oxfordshire and the work undertaken by the 
Board and its partners.  
 

5. The priorities for 2020/21 include adapting to the current pandemic to 
continue to deliver safeguarding training, to use the partnership to maintain 
high levels of safeguarding work and sharing the learning from the 
Safeguarding Adult Reviews that are due to be published. This includes the 
review into the deaths of a number of homeless people between Dec 2018 
and June 2019. 
 

6. The annual report is attached as Annex 1.  
 

Financial and Staff Implications 
 

7. N/A 
 

Equalities Implications 
 

8. N/A 
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